
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Sent: 22 July 2022 14:07 
To: Trueman, Kerry 
Subject: Re: Thelwall Heys Warrington Local Plan Hearings. 0704 
 
Categories: Hearing Statement 
 
Dear Kerry,  
 
Please be advised our Respondent Reference No’s to be included with WeasteLaneResidents 
representation are :-  
0704 Steven Rudge 
0705 Jayne Rudge 
0753 Tiger Rudge  
 
Thank you  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Jayne  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

 
 
Martin Tavender 1031 
Pat Tavender 1032 
 
Dear Madam 
 
Although we don’t wish to speak personally at the above session we do have grave concerns about 
these proposed developments and wish to be represented by the Weaste Lane Area Residents 
Association. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin and Pat Tavender 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 
 
Christine Barnes 0324 
 
Dear Kerry, 



Further to the upcoming Planning Inspector Examination of the above. I wish to be represented by the 
Weaste Lane Area Residents Association. 
Regards 
Christine Barnes 
 
 

 
 
Alan Buckley 0518 
 
Dear Kerry, 
Further to the upcoming Planning Inspectors examination of the above 
I wish to be represented by the Weaste Lane Area Residents Association. 
 
Yours truly, 
Alan and Margaret Buckley 
 
 

 
 
Terry Coultert 0464 
 
Thank you for the update regarding the above examination ,as I will not be able to attend I wish to be 
represented by- Weasley Lane Area Residents Association . 
T Coultert. 
 
 

 
 
Catherine Whitty 0482 
 
Dear Kerry, 
 
I do not wish to attend the meeting in relation to the Warrington plan but wish to register my concerns 
in relation to Thelwall Heys and would request that my concerns are raised through attendance of 
Weaste Lane residence Association. Please confirm that this has been noted and actioned. 
 
Regards  
Catherine Rebecca Whitty  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

 
 
Geoffrey Jaehrig 0770 



Dear Kerry,  
 
Further to the upcoming Planning Inspector Examination of the Local Plan for Thelwall Hayes and Six/56, 
I wish to be represented by the Weaste Lane Area Residents Association. 
 
Regards 
Geoff Jaehrig 
 
 

 
 
John Ronald Hough 0980 
 
I am writing to formally record that I wish to be represented by The Weaste Lane Residents Association 
in all planning matters relating to Thelwall Heys and Six/56. 
 
John Hough 
 
 




